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February 22, 2024 
 
 
TO:   Faculty Senate 
FROM:  Faculty Senate Steering Committee 
RE:   Recommendation to extend the Ad Hoc Salary Step Committee work to May 30th, 2024  
 
 
Faculty Senate ad hoc committee operations are approved for one year after their senate approval date 
and are scheduled to terminate after one year of being established, unless otherwise identified by the 
faculty senate.  
 
The Ad Hoc Salary Step Committee was approved by the Faculty Senate on March 23, 2023, and 
consistent with the one-year termination date, is scheduled to terminate on March 21, 2024. On 
Thursday, February 22, 2024, the Faculty Senate Steering Committee recommended that the faculty 
senate extend the Ad Hoc Salary Step Committee’s term until May 30th, 2024, in support of the 
committee finalizing its work for the year.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 

Matthew Hudelson  
Faculty Senate Executive Secretary  
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